
 

 

Date:          5/6/2025 
To:             All APP Users     
From:        APP Help Desk 
Subject:    AZ360 Downtime & APP Limited Availability

 

Attention all APP users: The General Accounting Office will be performing scheduled system maintenance on AZ360 

in May. Further details regarding the specific dates will be announced soon.   

During this time, the following functionalities within APP will be temporarily unavailable:  

●​ Supplier Registration 

●​ Requisitions and Purchase Orders 

●​ Invoice Processing and Payment 

●​ Fiscal year end dates may be adjusted 

Further details regarding dates will be provided soon 

For any inquiries, please contact us at spo@azdoa.gov.  

Thank you, 

The APP Team 
=========================================== 
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